
 

08 June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Re: Rostrevor Parents & Friends Association - Special General Meeting 
 
As you know, Rostrevor is well supported by many families and friends of the College who 
generously commit their time and energy to supporting our many functions and initiatives.   
Indeed, the support of Rossi families is much stronger than I have encountered in any other  
school over thirty years of teaching. 
 
One of the most significant aspects of regular P&F meetings is the opportunity that it provides me, 
as Principal, to touch base with and seek the collective wisdom of our parent community. 
Additionally, our Association brings the families of our boys together for a terrific range of social 
engagements. 
 
With our Special General Meeting to be held on Tuesday 26 June 2018, I invite all Parents/Caregivers 
to consider joining the Rostrevor P&F Association and to come along on the evening as we elect the 
new committee who will lead our activities over the next twelve months.  
 
Finally, I would like to publicly thank our outgoing committee for their passionate and generous 
support of Rostrevor at a critical time in the history of the College. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Brian Schumacher 
Principal 
 
 


